
From: Office of the Provost
To: STAFF-CLASSIFIED-AA-L@LISTSERV.JMU.EDU
Subject: Academic Affairs Highlights
Date: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:36:05 AM

Dear Colleagues,
 
Just a quick note to wish you a relaxing and rejuvenating spring break wherever and however
you spend it. Then it’ll be time for a deep breath so we can face the frenetic pace that always
accompanies the back half of the spring semester. 
 
I know you thought this email would include a reminder about enrolling in Okta, sorry to
disappoint ;)
 
I’m looking forward to sharing more about your work and achievements after the break. You
can always email provost@jmu.edu with items to feature.
 
Sincerely,
Bob
 
Bob Kolvoord, Ph.D.
Professor and Interim Provost/Vice President of Academic Affairs
James Madison University
(540) 568-3429
He/Him/His
 
 
 
 

To unsubscribe from the STAFF-CLASSIFIED-AA-L list, click the following link:
http://listserv.jmu.edu/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=STAFF-CLASSIFIED-AA-L&A=1
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